

Consultation on Proposal to Change Admission Arrangements 2021-22

18th November 2019,

Dear Sir/Madam,

In accordance with the requirements of the Department of Education's School Admissions Code, Laureate Academy is consulting on their admission arrangements for the academic year 2021/22.

The proposed Admissions Policy can be found on the school website: https://www.futureacademies.org. Please note that there are no proposed changes to the admissions policy.

The consultation period will run for 6 weeks commencing on Monday 18th November 2019 and closing on Friday 27th December 2019.

You may wish to contact the school for a hard copy of the admission arrangements, which you can collect or which can be posted to you. Responses to these arrangements are invited and should be submitted to Matt Singh on enquiries@laureateacademy.org.uk or, by post to the school address by Friday 27th December 2019.

School Address: Laureate Academy, Warners End Road, Hemel Hempstead HP1 3DW

The Governing Body will then consider all responses received by Friday 27th December 2019 before determining the final admission arrangements by Friday 28th February 2020.

Approved admissions arrangements will be published on the school website by Sunday 15th of March 2020.

Yours sincerely,

Matt Singh

Principal



Warners End Road, Hemel Hempstead HP1 3DW **Tel:** 0144 2404 333

Email: enquiries@laureateacademy.org.uk



